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RCSC/HRD-14.2/2016/2258                                                                                             29th January, 2016 

Extension of application deadline for 2016-17 Nehru-Wangchuck Scholarship 

The Royal Civil Service Commission would like to announce that the application deadline for 2016-

17 Nehru-Wangchuck Scholarship has been extended as follows: 

The application documents must be reached to:  

1. Respective Ministries/Agencies latest by 4th February,2016; and  

2. Ministries/Agencies to the RCSC on 5th February, 2016. 

It may be kindly noted that the target group for Masters in Procurement or MBA (Logistics & 

Supply Chain Management) has been slightly changed as  follows: 

Criteria (Target Group): 

Should possess PGDFM and PGDPA (who are currently working as Procurement Officers) qualification from 

Royal Institute of Management. 

Therefore, interested and eligible inservice candidates are encouraged to apply accordingly. 

For details, please contact Pema Tshewang/Lhendup at 02-322491 (Ext. 229) during office hours. 

Note: 

1. Those civil servants who have already applied for the above scholarship shall not have to apply again. 

However, they are encouraged to confirm whether their applications have been received by the HRD 

Division of the RCSC or not within the extended deadline. 

2. The other terms and conditions shall remain same as announced earlier (view earlier announcement) 

except for Masters in Public Procurement or MBA (Logistics & Supply Chain Management).  

 

 

 

 

 

(Tshering Lhamo) 

Offtg. Chief HR Officer  

HRD Division 

http://www.rcsc.gov.bt/wp-content/uploads/2015/12/2016-NW-Scholarship-Announcement-for-Civil-Service1.pdf

